
VACANCIES ON THE 
ASHLAND BUDGET 

COMMITTEE 
 
FOLLOWING THE ELECTION, THERE ARE 
NOW TWO VACANT POSITIONS ON THE 
ASHLAND BUDGET COMMITTEE. 
 
ANYONE INTERESTED IN SERVING ON 
THE BUDGET COMMITTEE UNTIL MARCH 
OF NEXT YEAR IS ASKED TO CONTACT 
THE TOWN OFFICE, (TEL. 968-4432), OR 
DAVID RUELL , (TEL. 968-7716, P. O. BOX 1254, 
OR E-MAIL davidruell@gmail.com.)   


